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BENEFITS OF AN ACTIVE LFSA MEMBERSHIP 

1. Learn about other opportunities to become involved in diversity 

initiatives and events at MSU Denver related to the Latino community 

 

2. Vote, nominate or run during all member elections within the 

Association including President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer 

 

3. Support MSU Denver Latino community via payroll deduction donations 

to the association and to our scholarship fund 

 

4. Join the sub-committee that elects the recipients of the LFSA Scholarship 

Foundation 

 

5. Have a voice in the future and direction of LFSA 

 

 

To view the Latino Faculty and Staff Association By Laws visit: 

http://tinyurl.com/LFSAByLaws 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Since the election, many of us have wondered: 

How can I help here on campus? 

How can I help in the community?  

Below are three events that serve as opportunities for those of us 

already involved in activist organizations and projects, as well as those 

of us who would like to get involved, to come together, learn what 

various folks are working on, and make connections to join forces.  

 

BECOME A VOTING  
MEMBER OF LFSA 

 

Access the Payroll Deduction form: 

 http://tinyurl.com/LFSAmembers 

  

 

Evelynn Guzman, President  

Eguzmand@msudenver.edu 

Eric Silva, Secretary 

Esilva10@msudenver.edu 

Dr. Sergio Gallegos, Treasurer 

Sgalle36@msudenver.edu 

NEXT ELECTION: February 2017 

LFSA EXECUTIVE 

BOARD 
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Do you have opportunities or events that you 
would like to share with LFSA? 

E-mail the information to Evelynn Guzman at 
eguzmand@msudenver.edu 

 

Undocupeers Meeting 
December 5, 2016 

Tivoli 321  
2:00-3:00pm 

Friendly reminder as 
we all prepare for finals 
and the holiday break. 

 

Friendly reminder as we all 
prepare for finals and the 

holiday break. 
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